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Arrest Made in Homicide Investigation – 5600 block of South Birmingham Street 

 
Just before 12:00 a.m. on Thursday, October 31, 2024, Tacoma Police officers responded to an address in 

the 5600 block of South Birmingham Street on a report of shooting.  When officers arrived, they found 

an adult male victim suffering from gunshot wounds.  Responding Tacoma Fire Department personnel 

attempted life-saving measures, but the victim succumbed to his injuries. 

Crime Scene Technicians and detectives responded to the scene.  The incident was being investigated as 

a homicide. 

On Tuesday, November 12, 2024, an eighteen-year-old male suspect was taken into custody without 

incident.  He was booked into the Pierce County Jail for the offense of Murder in the First Degree.   
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